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Important Please Note 

Inset Day – 16th November 
Year 3 Museum Outreach visit – 14th and 17th 
November 
Children in Need – 18th November 
 
Homework 
Please Click here for information and guidance 
regarding your child’s homework. 
 

communications. 
We hope the very clear links and organisation 
below will ensure you are able to find any 
school communication quickly and easily. 
 
You may find the current and all previous 
newsletters for this academic year for 
reference on our website – 
Chesswood Junior School - Latest 
Correspondence 
 
Newsletter from previous academic years may 
be found at –  
Chesswood Junior School - Previous 
Academic Year Newsletters 
 
You may find all current term correspondence 
for the whole school –  
Chesswood Junior School - Current Academic 
Year Correspondence  
 
Current and previous correspondence for 
specific year groups 
Year 3 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 3 
Year 4 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 4 
Year 5 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 5 
Year 6 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 6 
Assembly information - click here 
 

CHESSWOOD 

JUNIOR SCHOOL News 

Do you have a concern? 

We hope you and your child have a great 

school experience. However, if you hold a 

concern about an experience at Chesswood 

Junior School, please share it with us. We 

always try to provide the best school 

experience we can for all members of the 

school community and we are interested to 

know where we can make improvements, 

small or large. Please use this email to share 

a concern: concern@chesswood.w-

sussex.sch.uk We will always respond within 5 

working days and often much quicker than 

that. You may also tag specific individual 

professionals but we would ask that the 

concern@ email address is always used to 

ensure senior leaders are kept well informed 

of experiences for children and families.  

Keeping up to speed 

We are very aware both professionally and 

personally how hard it is to keep up with 

communications from school and from 

everywhere else for that matter. And nobody 

has the time to search for letters they think 

they might have missed and are experiencing 

understandable parent anxiety of the 

consequences of missing important  

 

 

Weekly Attendance 

Bright Sparks – Turn up, Turn up on Time, Turn 

up Ready for Action! 

The following classes have won the year group 

attendance trophies for Week beginning 31st    

October. Well done!! 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

3PB 
98% 

4LB 
97% 

5HM 
100% 

6NS 
98% 

 

Published – 11/11/2022 

https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Homework&pid=1369
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Latest+Correspondence&pid=1132
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Latest+Correspondence&pid=1132
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Previous+Academic+Year+Newsletters&pid=1007
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Previous+Academic+Year+Newsletters&pid=1007
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Current+Accademic+Year+Correspondence&pid=1385
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Current+Accademic+Year+Correspondence&pid=1385
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+3&pid=1386
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+4&pid=1387
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+5&pid=1388
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+6&pid=1389
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=People%2C+places+and+events+Assemblies&pid=1450
mailto:concern@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
mailto:concern@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
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  Chesswood Calendar 14th November 2022 – 16th 

December 2022 

 

 

  



6 
 

 

 

  

Inset Day – Wednesday 16th 

November 2022 

Please see below the letter regarding 

Inset Day childcare. 

 

 🎄Christmas Tree Appeal 🎄 

With our Christmas Winter Wonderland 
event coming up on 2nd December, we 
are kindly asking if anyone is able to 
donate a real Christmas tree (6ft+) to 
Chesswood? 

It will be placed outside school for the 
festive period and provide Christmas 
cheer to everyone!  

If anyone is able to help, please 
contact office@chesswood.w-
sussex.sch.uk 

Thank you 🎄🎅⭐️☃️ 

 

Upcoming School Events 

Here are the events that require donations 

or dressing up in the run-up to Christmas: 

• Friday 25 November: DONATION 

but NO DRESSING UP - Christmas 

Fayre Tombola donations - bottle 

(Y3/4) or chocolates (Y5/6) 

• Friday 2 December: NO DONATION 

but DRESS IN OWN CLOTHES in 

recognition of International Day of 

Persons with Disabilities (Junior 

Governor chosen event) 

• Friday 2 December: 5-7pm 

Christmas Fayre 

• Wednesday 7 December: NO 

DONATION but DRESS IN SCHOOL 

UNIFORM + CHRISTMAS JUMPER 

in recognition of Christmas Jumper 

Day and Chartwells Christmas Meal. 

 

 

Christmas Card Competition 

 

 

 

Christmas Card Competition 

We have launched our Christmas Card Competition 

for 2022! 

All entries must: 

• Be drawn on A4 or A5 paper (landscape) 

• Be YOUR own work 

• Have your name and class written on the back 

• Reflect the magic and meaning of Christmas 

for children 

 

The rewards will be as follows: 

• All entries will receive 10 house points 

• An additional 10 points for exceptional quality 

• The overall winners will receive 50 house 

points and have their design on one of the five 

school Christmas cards 

 

The closing date is 9:00 am on 25th November and 

all entries must be given to Miss Switalska in the 

school office. 

 

mailto:office@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
mailto:office@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
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Winter Fayre Friday 2 December 5-7pm 

Our Christmas Event will be held on Friday 2nd December 5pm to 7pm, please see poster 
attached. 

In the meantime, please can we ask for your support with Raffle donations for the event, 
these could be new unwanted items, or if a member of your family work for a company 
who are able to make a donation it would be very much appreciated. 

Please can all donations be delivered to Reception or email trainford@chesswood.w-
sussex.sch.uk if you require any further information. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

🎄🎅⭐️☃️ 

  

 

Children in Need 

On Friday 18th November we are inviting children to dress up for the day - we do not 

require donations; we encourage families to donate via the usual fundraising avenues if 

they are in a position to do so: https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

 

 

Trading and Games Cards  

All children are allowed to bring trading cards e.g. match attack or games cards e.g. 
Pokemon; as long as they follow these rules  

• A maximum of 25 in total of any combination of cards at any time in school.  

• The child is responsible for them and for looking after them  

• They are traded fairly at normal playground rates – a fair trade cannot be undone 
without freewill of both children. 

• Include other children in games on request and when appropriate  

 
 

mailto:trainford@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
mailto:trainford@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/
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Dancemania XIV 

Does your child like to dance and 
perform on stage? Then why not take 
part in our in-house dance festival 
(Dancemania) which will be taking 
place on Monday 12th December in the 
school gym. Show time will be 6pm. 
If your child would like to take part in 
the event, please find more details 
attached and complete the Application 
Form. All forms must be returned to Mr 
Quick by 28th November - there will be 
forms available from the PE Office.  
If you need more information, please 

email pe@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:pe@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
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Upcoming Sport Events: 

• Tuesday 15th – Y3/4 Girls Football 

– St Andrews High (invites sent)  

• Thursday 17th – Y5/6 Key Step 

Gymnastics – Davison (Invites 

Sent)  

• Tuesday 22nd – Y5/6 Girls Football 

– St Andrews  

• Tuesday 29th – Y5/6 Boys Football 

– St Andrews  

 

As with all our events we do need specific 

numbers to take part so if your child has 

been invited and they are unable to attend 

please email pe@chesswood.w-

sussex.sch.uk to inform Mr Quick so he 

can invite another pupil. 

  

 

School Leavers 
 
We are sadly saying goodbye to our 
wonderful 
School Receptionist Mrs. Tracey Rainford. 
She is leaving us for a new work 
challenge but 
will be very greatly missed here at 
Chesswood. 
She has been working here for 6 years 
and her  
dedication and commitment to the school 
will 
be a very hard act to follow, along with all 
the  
help with the school fayres that she has  
co-ordinated to make them a success. 
Sending you every best wish for the 
future. 
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 TT Rock Stars – England Rocks Competition  

For Maths Week England we want to make Maths exciting and high profile in our school. We 
will be taking part in a friendly competition involving schools from England from Monday 14th 
November to Wednesday 16th November. It’s all done online via play.ttrockstars.com.  
For every correct answer to a multiplication or division question, your child will earn their class 
a point. The Times Tables Rock Stars platform will calculate the class average (the number of 
correct answers per pupil in the class who play during the competition hours, subject to a daily 
60-minute limit (see below)). Winning classes in the school and in the competition as a whole 
will be the ones with the highest average.   
All game modes (Gig, Garage, Studio, etc.) will count but only from games played between 
7:30AM GMT and 7:30PM GMT on Monday 14th, Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 16th 
November. To support player wellbeing, there is a daily time limit of 60 minutes per player. In 
other words, each player can earn competition points for up to 60 minutes between 7.30am 
and 7.30pm. Once the player goes beyond 60 minutes of play on a given day, they will still 
earn coins but will no longer earn points towards the competition.  
In the spirit of the competition, please don’t play on their behalf but by all means encourage 
and support them to the extent that it doesn’t cause high stress levels or impact on family 
plans. We suggest a limit of half an hour a day outside school hours – some will play more, 
some will play less.  
We will be recognising the top scoring child in each class with a £5 Amazon Gift Voucher - 
whilst the highest scoring child in each year group will win an additional £5 voucher.  
TT Rock Stars is a fun way for children to learn and become more confident with multiplication 
and division facts.  If you have any doubt about which of the games on TT would be best for 
your child to use during the competition, please check the weekly year group Maths Fluency 
homework first.  If you are still unsure, we would recommend the following, but please do 
speak with your child's teacher if you want any further clarification:  
Year 3 - Garage or Jamming  
Year 4 - Garage, Studio or Soundcheck  
Years 5 and 6 - Garage, Studio, Festival, Arena or Rockslam.  
To help make sure children’s progress is tracked accurately, please ensure children are using 
the latest version of the Times Tables Rock Stars.  In order to do this please visit 
play.ttrockstars.com/reset to load the latest version in their device's browser or check in the 
app store for the device that the app they are using is the latest version.  
Thank you for your support.  Good luck everyone!  
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Wider curriculum learning 

This is what has been happening this week at school. 

Year 3 

 

Year 4 

 

Year 4 Weald and Downland Museum trip 
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